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Term 4 – Week 8 – 2019 
 
 

   Message from the Principal 
 
 
Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community, 
 
Afternoons – If you are collecting your 
children from school in the afternoon, we 
ask that you kindly wait outside the roller 
door and keep the office foyer free for the 
office staff to attend to visitors and 
students needing to access the office. 
 
  
Our wonderful cleaning staff have a very 
tight schedule to clean our entire school, 
so we ask that all students and parents 
leave the school premises by 3:20pm in 
order for the toilets and courtyard to be 
cleaned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
December 
 
Wed 4/12 Russ the Bus Stages 2 & 3 
Thu 5/12 Line of coins 
Wed 11/12 Year 6 Farewell 
 

Thursday 12/12  

Presentation Day 
11.45 pm start  
ALL WELCOME 

 
Fri 13/12 Combined scripture 
Mon 16/12 Bardia’s Got Talent (BGT) 
Tues 17/12 Reports go home 
Wed 18/12 Last Day of School  
 

 
First day of school for 2020 is  

Wednesday 29th January 
 

 
     
Please remember that you MUST be here at 3.00pm 
each afternoon to collect your child. There is no 
afternoon supervision provided. If you are going to be 
late regularly you should enrol your child in after-school 
care.  Camp Australia is the licensor on school premises.  
If there is an emergency and you will be unavoidably 
late, please ring the school before 2.30pm and inform 
the office staff.  
 
Please note that children have been arriving at school 
long before 8.30am. Supervision is only provided from 
8.30am. 
 
Did you know that if a child is absent from school an 
average of 14 days per year from Kindergarten to Year 12 
this equates to them missing a whole year of education? 
 
If you really want your child to be successful at school 
make sure they come to school every day! And on time! 
 
 
 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
We need your help! Because our school is growing so quickly it is becoming very difficult when planning and 
allocating resources. It would help tremendously if you could let the school know: Do you have a child starting 
kindergarten in 2020? 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Library News 
 
 
Library stock take has begun and you may see the hurried look on the librarian’s faces 
as they try to corral the books back into their rightful homes. You will be receiving an 
email if your child has an overdue book. If the book has not been found by the end of 
Week 8, we will ask for payment. If the book will be then scared out of hiding, we will  
put the money towards next year’s fees. 
 
Parent Helpers 
If you have any time this week we would appreciate some help with the library stock take 
and shelving books from the classrooms. Please contact us through the office or drop in. 
 
Summer Holiday Reading Program 
 
Research though has shown that when kids put down the books for their summer holidays, often their reading 
ability drops with it. The term “slide” refers to children dropping in their reading ability following a lack of 
reading over the summer break. Teachers frequently report that students return to school in January with a 
lower reading level and interest in books, than when they left in December. 
The local libraries run a summer holiday reading program to try and help parents promote reading at 
home. 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/ServicesandFacilities/Libraries/ChildrensServicesA
ndPrograms/SummerReadingClub 
 
Happy Reading… 
 
 
Mrs Gabriela De Horta & Mrs Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarians  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tandfonline.com/doi/abs/10.1080/02702711.2010.505165#.VGriGdYZekQ
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/ServicesandFacilities/Libraries/ChildrensServicesAndPrograms/SummerReadingClub
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/ServicesandFacilities/Libraries/ChildrensServicesAndPrograms/SummerReadingClub
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=Z1j0iV3j&id=EB4FA7A536D6A0CBCCC8FC6C121F631E54C3857E&thid=OIP.Z1j0iV3jTFHlzzpoS8ss5AHaHa&mediaurl=https%3a%2f%2fi.pinimg.com%2foriginals%2fd1%2f57%2f96%2fd15796b5b3f03ab641fe216b761addb6.jpg&exph=512&expw=512&q=reading+quotes&simid=608020695089022181&selectedIndex=106


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

Burnside Giving Tree 
 
 

Thank you to the families who have already donated presents for the Burnside Giving 
Tree. There is still time to donate gifts which will go to needy families in the Macarthur 
region this Christmas. If you would like to participate then please purchase a gift, place 
it in a gift bag and attach a tag indicating the age group the gift is suitable for. Gifts can 
be placed under the Christmas tree in the foyer of the office. The gifts will be collected 
on the 12th December to enable them to be distributed to families before Christmas. 
 
Thank you for your support of this worthwhile charity. 
 
Miss Lewis  
 

    
 
 

        
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
Thank you to ALL the students who got involved with Jump Rope for Heart!  
 
A huge thank you for the effort skipping and fundraising for the 
Jump Rope for Heart program this term. Together we raised an 
incredible $11,903.34 and this money will all go towards vital heart 
research and education programs. 
We’ve loved seeing so many smiling faces skipping on the 
playground and in sports lessons. Jump Rope For Heart was a huge 
success!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

  

 
 
Don’t forget to bring your hat 
and jacket purchases to the 
office for embroidery with your 
child’s unique initials.  We retain 
a register of all records so we can 
return any lost items to the 
students. 

 

Tissues              
URGENT! We have run out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would pop a box of 
tissues into their shopping trolley next time you are 
shopping to build up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to 
the office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff.  
 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

       LOST  
PROPERTY 

 
 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost 
clothing that does not have their name on it but you 
feel you would recognise it, please go through the lost 
property (located in the blue crate under the COLA).   
 

Do you have any uniform clothing that you 
don’t use anymore? 
We would greatly appreciate it if you would 
kindly donate them to the school as our 
spare clothing pool is getting low. Please 
drop off to the front office. 
 
 
 



  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
   

 



 
 

Macdonald Road
Bardia, NSW, 2565  Phone : 9605 2459
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Proudly supplied by :
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565
Phone : 9829-1027  
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2019 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE

Dress 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $62.00
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $29.00
Jazz Pants 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $26.00
Skort 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $10.00

BOYS UNIFORM
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $29.00
Microfibre Shorts 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $20.00
UNISEX UNIFORM
Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $34.50
Bomber Jacket with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $44.00
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $23.00
Bucket Hat with Logo S (55cm)/M (57cm)/L (59cm) $14.50
Sport Socks S (9 to 2)/M (2 to 7)/L (7 to 12) $10.50
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $3.80
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE.
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 062185         Account number : 498172378 
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V2

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST.

Available from the school (Mondays 8.30 - 9.30am) and at our retail shop in Ingleburn. 
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